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concessional finance rule change. These amendments appear non-controversial and are a 
necessary step to ensure regulatory coherence. 

Essential Energy is supportive of the proactive approach taken by the AER in refining the non-
contestable process. We believe the proposed amendments will lead to a more efficient process 
overall. We look forward to continued engagement with the AER and other stakeholders to ensure the 
successful implementation of these improvements. 

If you have any questions in relation to this submission, please contact Anders Sangkuhl, Regulatory 
Strategy Manager via email .  

Yours sincerely, 

Hilary Priest 
Head of Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




